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What’s Going On

We had hoped to provide the details of the Zoup Off in this edition of LIfter Noise.  However
after our survey to the club membership, the board of directors has decided to cancel the Zoup
Off.  It is unfortunate as we were looking to get back to a normal schedule of gathering as a
group.  But, nothing is normal right now.  We’ll shoot for 2023 to resume the Zoup Off.

With that being said, we also decided that our next event will be the Spring Dust Off in May.  It is
difficult to plan anything right now with all of the uncertainty.  The Spring Dust Off will be an
outdoor event.

We are collecting dues for 2022.  It’s still only $18.  Since we aren’t meeting until May, you can
mail your dues to the club address on the last page of this newsletter.

If anyone would like to share their winter Corvair projects, feel free to put together an article and
send it to me at zvair65@gmail.com.  Otherwise we may not have another newsletter until April
or May since there really isn’t anything to report.

mailto:zvair65@gmail.com


WMCC Calendar
May ?? Spring Dust Off

Board of Directors

President: Jamie Reinhart (2022)
(563) 547-5282 or jtreinhart67@gmail.com

Vice President: Vacant

Secretary: Dave Ziebarth (2022)
(616) 340-1815 or zvair65@gmail.com

Treasurer: Doug Lectka (2023)
(616) 299-1960 or doug@dcbyers.com

Directors:
Dave Dykwell (2022)

(616) 885-3902 or dykwelld@gmail.com
Dan Konkle (2022)

(616) 364-1009 or dankle@comcast.net
Steve Vander Helm (2023)

(616) 293-0864 or sjvander426@gmail.com
Dennis Willson (2023)

(616) 460-4189 or dawillson4@aol.com

West Michigan Corvair Club
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW
Byron Center, MI  49315

Phone:
(616) 340-1815

E-Mail:
wmcc@corvair.org

About the WMCC

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and
classified advertising is the first of the month and
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth,
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, MI
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is
subject to editing. Original articles are the property
of the WMCC and are intended for use in our
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must
have written permission from the editor.  Articles
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated
otherwise.

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year.
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year.
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